
Public Notice 

Town of Marble 

 

Please take notice that a public hearing on the proposed revisions to the Town of Marble On-Site 

Wastewater Treatment System Regulations has been scheduled for 7:00 pm, Tuesday, June 28, 

2018, at the Marble Community Church, 121 W. State St., Marble, Colorado, 81623. A copy of 

the draft regulations is available on the Town’s website.  


